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Statement in Response to Proposal to Sell Chrysler and Dodge Brands

August 30, 2024,  Auburn Hills, Mich. - Stellantis acknowledges the interest in its North American brands and

reaffirms the Company's commitment to its entire portfolio of 14 powerful, iconic brands, which were each given a

10-year timeframe to build a profitable and sustainable business. Like the Jeep® and Ram brands, Chrysler and

Dodge are at the forefront of Stellantis’ transformation to clean mobility, benefitting from the Group's cutting-edge

technology and scale. The Company is not pursuing splitting off any of its brands.
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Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com
 


